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Flood repair and remediation works at The Pocket Public School have now been completed, after the site was 
impacted by flood waters in February and March 2022. 

Administration and staff spaces at the school were inundated with water, causing damage to carpets, walls and 
floors. 

Students continued learning at the school from Term 2 in unaffected areas, while works to flood-damaged spaces 
and facilities were undertaken by the department and contractors. 

Work has included stripping out and re-lining walls and floors, laying new carpet, with the final stage of laying 
synthetic grass and repairing drainage issues completed last week. 

Delays caused by wet weather, availability of trades and resource shortages have unfortunately resulted in the 
work taking longer than expected to complete. 

We thank you for your patience while this work was undertaken. 
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